Precious Early Years Childcare Inc.
818 & 826 20th Street New Westminster V3M 4W8

NOVEMBER 2024 Newsletter-20th Street Locations

Hello Parents, Date: Oct 21st, 2024

We hope everyone had a great October! We are excited to welcome the month of
November. Here are important notes for parents:

*818 Allergy Awareness

-We have a child with an allergy to ALL nuts, please refrain from sending nut containing
items in your child’s lunch kit.

-We have a child with an Egg allergy, please refrain from sending any direct egg

(scrambled, boiled, fried, etc) in your child’s lunch kit. Baked goods containing egg is
okay to send.

*Program Planning
-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned and
implemented based on a new theme for every month. Our theme(s) for the month of

November will be:

18: Remembrance Day and Autumn 826: Outer Space

*Appropriate Outdoor Gear for the Weather

- Please continue sending your child’s LABELED weather appropriate outdoor
gear to the center.

*Closures & Upcoming PEY Closures

-PEY will be closed for Remembrance Day on Monday November 11th.

-To help families plan ahead for this holiday season, we want to inform you that PEY
will be closed this year for Christmas and New Year’s holiday from December 24,
2024 to January 1+, 2025 and re-open on Thursday January 2+, 2025. Please inform

us if your child will be absent on December 239, Jan 2" and 3.

-PEY will be closed on government/school district announced SNOW DAY(s) beginning
the winter of 2024.



